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Celebrating Success and Preparing for Progression Exams! 

Greetings, wonderful families and friends of our school community! 

Last week's International Day was an absolute blast, wasn't it? From the vibrant greetings from around the globe 
to the dazzling displays of talent and culture, it was a day filled with energy and excitement! Our students, from 
the little ones in kindergarten to the seniors in secondary, truly shone bright with their performances and 
presentations.  

 

Kindergartners representing the Maasai culture 

From the tantalizing flavors of Asia, with mouthwatering Indian and Omani cuisine stealing the spotlight, to the 
delectable delights of Europe, offering refreshing juices and snacks to tantalize our taste buds, and not to 
mention the energy-boosting African foods that left us craving for more – every bite was a culinary adventure! 



 
Savouring the flavours of Indian cuisine at FK International Day 2024 
 

 

 
FK Secondary School students showcasing the coolest dance moves and fashion show! 
 
Visit this link below for more pictures of the day!  
https://drive.google.com/drive/u/0/mobile/folders/1vjDsyXseFc-7ydYLhtKF2FGEI4tNjCSJ 

https://drive.google.com/drive/u/0/mobile/folders/1vjDsyXseFc-7ydYLhtKF2FGEI4tNjCSJ


But now, as the cheers from International Day echo in our memories, we have shifted gears and plunged back 
into the world of academics with gusto! This week has been all about hitting the books, delving deep into 
subjects, and mastering concepts as we near the end of Term 2. 

Yes, it is that time of the year again when we buckle down and focus on achieving our academic goals. Students 
and teachers alike are working tirelessly to wrap up the objectives set for this term. It is a hive of activity in 
classrooms and study spaces as everyone strives for excellence. 

With the end of the term fast approaching, FK educators have begun preparations for the upcoming progression 
exams. These assessments, scheduled to commence on March 18th later this month, will provide valuable 
insights into our students' progress and help guide their academic journey. 

After the progression exams, our students will enjoy a well-deserved break of about two weeks before returning 
in mid-April for the start of the third academic term. It will be a time for rest, rejuvenation, and perhaps a little 
adventure too! 

As we gear up for the weeks ahead, let us continue to support and encourage our students in their academic 
endeavors. Together, we will celebrate their success and navigate any challenges that come our way with 
resilience and determination. 

Here is to a productive end to Term 2 and a bright future ahead for our amazing students!  

Cheers! 


